March 6, 2013

To Kansas House Education Committee,

I am writing to encourage you to stay away from Common
Core. | believe there are elements within Common Core that
are harmful to the individual. It's another example of

Washington's one size-fits-all program solution to any issue.

They use pretty language like Race-to-the-Top when in
reality it is a race to mediocrity.

Please do not involve us in any way shape or form with
Common Core. Kansas knows what's best for Kansas.

Thank you,

Win Campbell, Lawrence, Kansas
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